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Dear Parents/ Carer’s of ………………… 

We are delighted to tell you that we have achieved the Silver Award for the United Nations 

Convention on the ‘Rights of the Child’. 

As part of this award we have been invited to a FREE celebratory event at the Repertory 

Theatre (REP) on the 13th July 2019 from 10:00am to 11:30am. We will be meeting outside 

the theatre at 9:30am. 

Over the year……………………………………has been part of the steering group for the ‘Rights of 

the Child’ and we would like to invite him/her to take part in this celebration. Your child will 

need to be accompanied by one or both of their parents/familiar adults on this event. 

This is a lovely opportunity for………………………………………………….to celebrate all the hard 

work that s/he has put in towards this award. 

Please reply below if you and your child are able to attend 

Thank you 

 

Janine Maidment 

 

Nursery Manager 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please circle below 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………………is able/not able to attend the celebration for  

Rights Respecting School on the 13th July 2019 at the REP Theatre. My child will be accompanied by a 

parent/adult at all times. 

 


